
 

 

 

Notice to Shareholders: Update of Contact Details in Demat Accounts 

 

Dear Shareholders, 

 

We kindly request all shareholders to ensure that their contact information, including postal 
address, email address, and phone numbers, is accurately updated in their respective Demat 
accounts. This will enable the Company to provide timely notifications, notices, and agendas 
for upcoming meetings and other important communications. 

To update your details, please follow the instructions provided by your Depository Participant 
(DP). Ensure that all information is correct to avoid any delays or issues in receiving 
communications from the Company. 

For assistance, you may contact your Depository Participant or reach out to our Investor 
Relations team at  

Email: sreenivas@ikffinance.com / Sujatha@ikffinance.com  

Contact No. +917207969271 

We appreciate your prompt action and continued support. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For IKF Finance Limited 

 

Company Secretary 
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